
Rich Leukroth/DC/USEPA/US

10/07/2004 07:49 AM
To David Menotti <David.Menotti@shawpittman.com>

cc Gautam Srinivasan/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

bcc

Subject Re: Fluoropolymer incineration ECA/ corrected pages

As of today - the letters, with corrected pages to be initialed by each company, are in the mail.

**************************************************
Richard W. Leukroth, Jr.
Environmental Scientist / Toxicologist
Chemical Control Division
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Mail Stop 7405;    Room  4141
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20460

Phone:   202-564-8167
FAX:       202-564-4765        
E-mail:    leukroth.rich@epa.gov  

David Menotti <David.Menotti@shawpittman.com>

David Menotti 
<David.Menotti@shawpi
ttman.com>

10/05/2004 06:19 PM

To: Rich Leukroth/DC/USEPA/US@EPA
cc: Gautam Srinivasan/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

Subject: Fluoropolymer incineration ECA/ corrected pages

Guys:

Can you undate me on where you are in getting the corrected pages out?  My
guys are getting nervous.  Thanks.

David E. Menotti
202-663-8675
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